
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a super last week of this half term we have had. The children were just brilliant 
singing their Harvest song in church and I know you will have felt very proud of them 
too. We were also so impressed to see the children’s amazing story in a shoe box crea-
tions and it was lovely for them to share these with their friends. Well done Class 1. 


